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PRESS RELEASE 
 
Deputies Searching for Missing Endangered Beaverton Woman 
 
Update: 
 

Mrs. Darlow was found safe at around 11:20 p.m. A citizen recognized her 
picture from the morning news and called dispatch. She has been reunited 
with her family. The Sheriff’s Office appreciates help from the media and 
public in locating Mrs. Darlow.  
 
February 8, 2017—Sheriff’s Deputies are asking for the public’s help in 
locating a woman with dementia who walked away from her Beaverton 
home.  
 

Today at 1:20 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies were called to an 
apartment in the 14300 block of SW Walker Road in Beaverton for the report 
of a missing woman. Shirley Darlow, 63-years-old, was reported missing by 
her family. The last time Mrs. Darlow was seen was at about 11:00 p.m. on 
February 7th. 
 
Mrs. Darlow is reported to have dementia and 
other mental health conditions, which may cause 

confusion and make it difficult for her to find her 
way home.  
 
Shirley Darlow is described as being 5’02” tall, 
thin build, with long black hair. Mrs. Darlow was 
last seen wearing a blue denim jacket, blue 
jeans, and dark shoes.  
 
Deputies have searched area neighborhoods and 

businesses, but have been unable to locate Mrs. 
Darlow. Washington County Sheriff’s Search and Rescue (SAR) resources are 
also being utilized in the search effort. 
 



 

Sergeant Bob Ray    Sheriff’s Public Information Officer   Phone: (503) 209-5613 

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in this 
case. If anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of Shirley 
Darlow, please call 503-629-0111.  
 


